
April 15, 2020 

TAKE/NSE/2020-21 

The Manager-Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 
Bandra - Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai – 400051 
Scrip Code: TAKE 

Kind Attn: Mr. Piyush Tanna, Chief Manager - Surveillance  

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Clarification regarding significant movement in the price 

The Company is in receipt of your letter NSE/CM/Surveillance/9292 dated April 15, 2020. In this 
connection we hereby clarify that the Company is not in possession of any information / announcement 
(including impending announcement) which, in our opinion, may have a bearing on the price behavior. 

We also wish to clarify that the Company is not aware of the reason for the significant increase in the 
volume of our security across exchanges in the recent past. 

Please take note of the same and do the needful. 

Thanking you. 

Yours faithfully, 
For TAKE Solutions Limited 

Avaneesh Singh 
Company Secretary 




